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August 26, 2005

VIA EMAIL AND US MAIL

Carol J. Washburn

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re:  Rulemaking to consider Possible Corrections and Changes in Rules in Chapter
480-07 WAC, Relating to Procedural Rules
WUTC Docket No. A-050802

Dear Ms. Washburn:

The Washington Electronic Business & Telecommunications Coalition (“WeBTEC”)
concurs with the Comments of Public Counsel dated August 26, 2005 in the above referenced
docket.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

ATER WYNNE LLP

Arthur A. Butler
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